
 

 

Dear Ikebana International Friends and Supporters: 

  

Greetings!  

It is time to renew our Ikebana International memberships! 

 

Please support our mission of “Friendship through Flowers” by renewing your $60 

membership in Ikebana International by June 1st, 2024. 

 

You may pay in several ways.  You may send a check to arrive  

before June 1st, 2024 to our Treasurer: 

 

Ginger Truschke 

4674 Isleta Avenue 

San Diego, CA 92117 

 

payable to Ikebana International San Diego Chapter #119, you may bring a check to 

me at the next chapter meeting, or by ZELLE via your bank payable to  

 II.San.Diego.Dues@gmail.com 

 

Please NOTE ANY CHANGES in your current data (e-mail, telephone, address, I.I. 

status) with a NOTE, and return the NOTE with your check, or use the form 

attached.  If there are no changes, please send a note but write NO CHANGES. 

 

We look forward to more time together to share our love of flowers. 

 

 

Winnie Davis,  

Membership Chair 
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